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WNA'’s October meeting was held at the firehouse orstddlin honor of Fire Safety
Month. The Firemen at the station house gave a fireaafety talk to the young (and
old) in attendance. The kids got to try on hats and otipgpment and learn first hand
what it takes to be a firefighter! A big thank yowrfr WNA to the men and women of
The Halsted Street Fire Station!

From Lt. John Willner, 19th District

. + 4 [ 3 #6%% + 7+ "
+ | #6%% 4 + I*
A 8 4 /1 # 6 + 9
* ! !
/ 41 14 4 +: *3+
/| + #6 + + " + +
+ 41 4 *< + 4 =9 "
5 #6%% 4 4 '+ #2" 25#2
< +
4 > +> / + Fo*2/! !
/ 4 Lo+ + + 19 +
-+ * 2/ ! + "+
/ " + O## I*
@ " / | 4 | </ +
+ I + *9 ! +> ! +
oS + S | +
+ /| +> | * + + >
+ + +> "> +
[ <*?/! +> ! +
+ ! "+ >

In addition to celebrating with neighbors at our Annual Holiday and Grant
Dispersal Party, it is also occasion to elect the officers for the 2012 Board of
Directors.

Proposed Slate for 2012 :
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32nd Ward Gift Drives

'Tis the season of giving, and for this Holiday season the 32nd ward is hosting a Senior
Gift Drive . This drive will benefit low income seniors who are in need. The ideal gift would
be gift certificates $25 for groceries, restaurants, and other entertainment or any kind of gift
basket. Donations will be received at the office location (2657 N Clybourn Ave) from now
through Monday, December 20. The office will be distributing the gifts between senior
homes that we have in the 32nd Ward that qualify.

The 32nd Ward Office is also partnering with Connections for Abused Women and their
Children to try to fuffill their holiday wishlist. Donations are greatly needed in order to meet
the needs of women and children at their Greenhouse Shelter. Gifts dropped off at the Al-
derman’s office will be sent directly to their

organization. You can see a wishlist for items their clients need at their website: http:/
cawc.org/

Anything you can give to either drives or both will be greatly appreciated and
prevent Santa from putting coal in your stocking! If you have any questions or concerns,
please call the office, 773-248-1330 or e-mail at mara@ward32.org.
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WNA Schools Report

Wrightwood Neighbors held its annual Schools Forum on Mgridavember 14. We
were pleased to welcome the principals of our lodabais: Mira Weber of Agassiz Ele-
mentary, Katie Konieczny of Oscar Mayer, David Domafiédlcott Elementary and Al-
cott High School and Beth Brown, Assistant PrincipalGarriculum and Instruction for
Lincoln Park High School. The principals gave a boigrview of the programs at their
respective schools and then engaged in a lively q aesséoa with the many neighbors
present. As always, we appreciate their presence aticipetion! We also enjoyed the
delicious food prepared for us by Fiesta Mexicana and thardold Hall and City Tree
Delivery, which provided the raffle prizes for the eiveg!

Oscar Mayer: PRESCHOOL APPLICATION DEADLINE - Oscar Mayer has
preschool programs for 3 and 4-year olds. ALL studer¢sésted in the preschool pro-
gram for these ages must submit a Standard Applicaticluding students who live with-
in the school's attendance boundary. A computerizéztyas conducted to select students

those who live within the school's attendance boundgrplications must be postmarked
by December 16, 2011. Students in the school's attendancgaopaio not have to submit
applications for grades K-8.

43rd Ward Alderman Michele Smith www.ward43.org

735 W. Wrightwood 773.348.9500

State Representative Ann Williams

1726 W. Belmont 773.880.9082 ann@repannwilliams.com

Streets and Sanitation

32nd Ward 312.744.8618 1150 N. North Branch
43rd Ward 312.744.4555 1340 W. Concord
F

. To become a member or to renew your membership, fill out this form and send it along with your
. check to the address below. I/ We have an interest

. Date: Renewal New Membership _ in participating in the
+ Name(s): following:
: Address: Zip: Business Relations
- Daytime Telephone: Crime Prevention
¢ e-mail:
. - Newsletter
_ 2012 Annual Membership: )
preser — Individual $10 Membership
% Joint $15 Planning
Fullerton — Business $20 Schools
w o ¥ d Senior Citizen $3 Parks
qu TWOO Senior-Joint $5 Taste of Lincoln Ave.
NEIGHBORS ASSOCIATION - Additional Contribution ~ $

Architectural &

- Wrightwood Neighbors Association Historic Preservation

- PO Box 147179

+ Chicago, lllinois 60614-7179

+ info@wrightwoodneighbors.org
+ www.wrightwoodneighbors.org

TOTAL $

Thank you for your support, all contributions are
tax deductible. Memberships are for the calendar
year and must be renewed annually.
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Children’s Memorial Hospital
Site Development Update

## McCaffery Interests, the developers

3 of the CMH site, have been meeting

| with the Aldermen and area neigh-

- borhood groups as part of their pro-

4 cess to develop a master plan for the

| 6 + acres site. Open community

A meetings will be starting soon. The

J picture to the left highlights existing

B8 buildings they plan on preserving at

- e’ the site.

The WNA Board has had two meetings with McCaffery keses and their architect Joe

Antunovich. So far WNA likes the overall site layquiesented including:

» Adaptively re-using most of the existing buildings,

» Making Lincoln Avenue a vital retail street,

* Retaining and greening the garage with a new retait,f

* Providing a critical mass of retail and residential,

* Putting the taller buildings in the center of the maircg@awith stepped back tops with an
approximate height of the existing helipad,

* Setting back new additions above the first floor,

* Providing all loading and unloading underground for all retad residential,

* Providing interior open space of approximately one amrdrbp off and community
events.

* Building wider sidewalks where new buildings are built

» Committing to provide affordable housing instead obaticbution to he affordable

housing fund.

WNA looks forward to continued discussions concerning:

* Architectural details of all new construction

* Potential tenants including: hotel, an international mat&ee, health club, woman’s
apparel, bookstore, nursery school and kids playitfacil

* Mix of Rental and condominium units

» Community Center facility

* Construction phasing

* Fullerton Avenue traffic control,

» Underground loading connection for the Nellie Black ar$ol-Jones buildings.

You can see all the current information on their welssitettp://www.mi-cmh.com/.
We will keep you informed about any public meetings comingAgpof this printing there
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From the Office of Congressman Quigley

Although Small Business Saturday is behind us, focusipgat toward local
businesses shouldn’t be limited to one day a yeaall@msinesses play a vital role
in our local communities and national economic recgyputting our friends and
family back to work, revitalizing our neighborhoods, amaking the goods and
providing the services that keep America running.

One of my top priorities is to ensure entrepreneultiivis’ 5™ District have the
support and resources they need to efficiently run and ssfadg grow their busi-
ness. For this reason, | am excited to announceatimeh of my online Small Busi-
ness Survey.

If you are a small business owner, I'd like to hearrythoughts on how our gov-
ernment can best streamline and reform regulation and itnedser to run your
business. In addition, please let us know of any issuekdlatimpeded your suc-
cess and how you think government can best addressuhgagit To let us know
what’'s working and what could be improved, please visitwguigley.house.gov/
smallbizsupport.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if there iharg/vith which we can assist. It
is an honor to serve you in the United States Congress.

Sincerely,

Mike Quigley

www.quigley.house.gov
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and businesses concerned about the area bounded by

Wrightwood Neighbors Association, a group of reside
Halsted, Lakewood, Diversey and Fullerton.

The Wrightwood Report is published monthly by the

were none scheduled. Please refer to our website wiightwoodneighbors.org or the
43rd Ward Alderman’s site, www.ward43.org for the latesime

Wrightwood Neighbors Association (WNA)

PO Box 147179
Chicago, lllinois 60614
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